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HSV ANGLERS Presidents  Speech 

All RIGHT!!! The best time of the year is upon us. The 

dog days of summer are slowly leaving us and the cool 

days of fall are ahead of us, bring the fish back to an ac-

tive state of activity! It is an honor and a pleasure to be 

the acting president of the HSV Anglers Club. As we 

head back to our tournament schedule, let’s make sure 

we keep a mindset of safety being first. Dave and I have 

talked and we will present at the first club meeting in 

September numerous safety factors that need to be in 

place and the awareness of continuous focus on safety!!! 

Looking forward to getting into the tournament schedule 

as we head into fall! Please take the time and effort to 

keep safety and fellowship part of our goals and focus as 

we head into the 2024 fall!!! 

 

Bob Walker 

HSV Anglers President 

 

                       Upcoming events . 

Reminder of the fish fry on October 3rd  at the Balboa 
Pavilion.  Sign up sheets have been sent to the club. If 
you didn’t get one, there should be some at the next two  
meetings.  

 

 

Inside News  

• The next Club meeting  
is 7:00 pm Tuesday, 
September 3rd at the 

Coronado Center.   

• Sign-up for the 2 Sep-

tember tournaments at 

the meeting. The tour-

naments are scheduled 

for Monday September 

9th on Ouachita.. Mon-

day September 23rd  

Wildcard. If you want to 

fish a tournament but 

can’t attend the club 

meeting contact Pete 

DeVries. If you don’t 

have Pete’s contact info 

use the contact form on 

our website. 

• Remember before you 

can fish in a tournament 

club dues must be paid  

and a waiver signed. 

Dues can be paid and 

waivers signed at the 

club meeting.. 


